
 

SCOTTISH ASSOCIATION OF CAR CLUBS  

Newsletter from  

 

M A Y  2 0 1 6  

     www.scottishcarclubs.com 

Bumper entry for SACC Autosolo Challenge, SMS 
News, Rally and racing News plus plenty more in-
side 

Next SACC 
Meeting  
21st June 
2016 

Like the SACC Facebook 
page 

Follow @scottishcarclub on 
twitter 



Brahan Rally    Naviga-
tional Rally  

07 -May -16    Highland 

Kames Rally  Kames  Stage Rally  07 -May -16    East Ayrshire 

Grass Autotest    Autotest  08 -May -16    Solway 
Kames Rally  Kames  Stage Rally  08 -May -16    East Ayrshire 

Iain Pinkerton Memorial Sprint  Kames  Sprint  14 -May -16    Scottish Sporting 

Autotest    Autotest  15 -May -16    63 

Sprint  Kames  Sprint  15 -May -16    Machars 
Knockhill Junior Rally  Knockhill  Stage Rally  21 -May -16    Coltness 

Hill Climb  Fintray  Hillclimb  21 -May -16    Grampian 

SLS Round 2  Knockhill  Time At-
tack  

21 -May -16    Knockhill MSC 

Rally/Speed/XC Marshals -  Safety & 
Spectators  

Knockhill  Training  21 -May -16    Scottish Association 

Grasstest  Pinwherry  Autotest  22 -May -16    East Ayrshire 

Grass Autotest    Autotest  22 -May -16    Solway 
Hill Climb  Fintray  Hillclimb  22 -May -16    Grampian 

SLS Round 3  Knockhill  Time At-
tack  

22 -May -16    Knockhill MSC 

Production Car Trial    Production 
Trial  

26 -May -16    750 

March Hare Rally    Naviga-
tional Rally  

27 -May -16    63 

Rally/Speed/XC Marshals -  Incidents  North  Training  28 -May -16    Scottish Association 

SACC Autosolo -  Prov.  Kames  Autosolo  05 -Jun-16    East Ayrshire 

Jim Clark Reivers Kelso  Stage Rally  05 -Jun-16    Jim Clark 

Sprint  Golspie  Sprint  11 -Jun-16    Caithness 

Grass Autotest    Autotest  12 -Jun-16    Solway 
Production Car Autotest    Prodn car 

autotest  
12 -Jun-16    Stonehaven 

Autocross Causey 
Park  

Autocross  12 -Jun-16    Cramlington 

Sprint  Golspie  Sprint  12 -Jun-16    Caithness 

Autosolo/Autotest  Ardeer  Autosolo  18 -Jun-16    Scottish Sporting 

Summer Stages  Crail  Stage Rally  18 -Jun-16    Glenrothes 

Hillclimb  Doune  Hillclimb  18 -Jun-16  19 -Jun-16  Lothian 
Grasstest  Pinwherry  Autotest  19 -Jun-16    East Ayrshire 

Scottish Championship Car Racing  Knockhill  Car Race  19 -Jun-16    Scottish Motor Racing 

SACC Meeting  Bridge of 
Allan  

Other  21 -Jun-16    Scottish Association 

http://www.highlandcarclub.co.uk/
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http://www.solwaycarclub.co.uk/
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/
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http://www.macharscarclub.co.uk/
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Roger J Reed  
 
It is with deep sadness that we have to tell you that Roger Reed died on Friday 
29th April in hospital in Aberdeen, after being diagnosed with lung cancer last year. 
 
We knew Roger for his contribution to motor sport in Scotland for more than 40 
years - as a competitor and organiser, and MSA Steward, and for 26 years, as the 
Chairman of the East of Scotland Association of Car Clubs then the Scottish  
Association of Car Clubs. Roger also served on the MSA Regional Committee, and 
for 19 years on the Off-Road Committee. 
 
This left the problem of what to do with all his spare time, so he also sang in a choir 
and volunteered to run enterprise classes for high school pupils. 
 
Roger will be sadly missed by his wife Pat, and by a host of friends all over the 
country. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the SACC AGM Rogerôs  
retirement from executive office was 
marked by his appointment as an 
Honorary Vice President of SACC  
Roger has been a tireless servant of 
SACC since it was established in 
2010 and of ESACC before that. By 
way of recognition for this, he was 
presented with a Lifetime  
Achievement Certificate signed by 
SACC President, John Cleland and 
MSA Chief Executive, Rob Jones.  
 
 

Roger Reed's funeral will be 

at 11:45 on Thursday 5th, May 

in the west chapel at Aberdeen 

Crematorium, post code AB15 

8PT  



 

 

I was elected vice chairman in September 2013. Some people would have known me; but others 
might well have asked who I was. At the time, I didnôt hold any committee position with a member 
club and I had not been to an Association meeting since the days of the West Association when I 
represented the now defunct Lanarkshire Car Club. Because of this, I was very surprised to get 

calls the next day to day that I was it. I had no idea what I had let myself in for. 

I spent the first few months laying low and trying to soak up everything around SACC, not least 
the politics between, and in some cases within, the various member clubs and motor sport disci-
plines. My next step was to get myself out there around these various different events. This has 
added to my knowledge but at the same time, I trust it has allowed some of you to get to know 
me better. The plan was for me to learn the ropes from Roger and this has worked to some de-

gree but has been made more difficult recently by his illness.  

So what might you get from me as SACC Chairman? I was recently asked if I thought motor sport 
in Scotland was in good health? I thought very carefully about my answer but my one word re-
sponse was to say yes. I can look back over 40 years of motor sport in Scotland and if I do so, I 
can see better times; but I can also see worse times. 2016 will be tough both economically and in 

terms of event organisation as we work through the changes brought on by the MESR. 

But at the same time, there are positive signs. You donôt need me to tell you that Scottish motor 
sport has a long history and proud heritage. But we need more than that to secure the future. We 
have a good basic infrastructure with great venues spread round the country. Kames, Larkhall 
and Forrestburn up to Boyndie and Golspie to name just a few. We have events and classes with 

healthy levels of entry. Yes there is room for some more but the base is there. 

Opportunities include financial support from SportsScotland to help develop participation in all 
motor sport disciplines. Funding wouldnôt offered if they thought the sport was in terminal decline 

and unless they believe motor sport in Scotland was able to grow from where it is now.. 

I have a strong personal vision for the future of motor sport. I want people outside Scotland to 

look at us and to say ñthere is a group of people who know what they are doingò.  

· They have strong clubs that are attracting new people to the sport.  

· They put on great events run by highly competent people. 

· They are working to develop the champions of the future.  

The picture shows me finding lucky number 
13 at the Border Counties Rally. Lucky 
enough for me to have been promoted from 
my post as vice chair to become chairman 
at the SACC AGM earlier that week. But the 
meeting was unable to fill the vacant vice 
chair post immediately so you are stuck with 

another rant from me in this newsletter. 

Before taking on the new role, I set out 
some of my thoughts to the people present 
at the meeting and I thought it only fair to 
share the same thoughts with everyone so 
that you can form your own view on your 

new chairman.  

 

View from the Chair  



In taking on the Chairman role, I will use it to share that vision; to promote it to anyone and every-
one that I come into contact with. But it will be the clubs around Scotland that make it happen, not 
SACC. I want the SACC member clubs to grow and prosper and through them, to build on the 

current level of good health to the point where motor sport in Scotland is super fit. 

But be clear, the Association does not have all the answers nor does it have limitless resources. I 
will be looking to all of the member clubs to play a full and active part in delivering the vision that I 
have suggested. More than that, I want your clubs to take ownership of and responsibility for the 

future heath of Scottish motorsport. 

The SACC chairman should take a lead role by making sure the Association gives what support it 
can to the member clubs. The role will include working closely as part of the SMS group to make 

sure that any funds that come into the sport from Scottish Government are spent wisely. 

Where might we make a start? The SACC member clubs need to see consumers of motorsport 
as customers, and by that I mean not just competitors but also volunteer officials including mar-
shals and spectators. We need to attract more people, especially younger people. We need to 
work out what they want from the sport and then make sure it is made available to them. Having 

done that, we need to make sure we communicate effectively about what we are doing. 

The chairman of SACC should be seen as a leadership role; someone who provides direction, 
instructions and guidance. But at the same time, it needs to be a listening role; someone who 
lend an ear when issues come up and can help resolve them. I donôt want to be a micro manager 
but to empower the member clubs to do the right thing. The Association chairman is also a strong 

part of your voice at the MSA and other outside agencies that have influence over our sport. 

This is what I set out as a manifesto for Scottish motorsport at the SACC AGM and having lis-
tened to it, the representatives at the meeting still elected me as chairman. Perhaps they bought 

in to it. Perhaps they were just stunned. Only time will tell.   

Pete Weall  

 

Situation Vacant - SACC Vice -Chairperson  

The election of the existing post holder to the role of 
chairperson at the recent AGM has created a vacancy. 
The role involves supporting the Association Chairper-
son and other SACC executives and deputising for the 
chairperson when required. There are no specific 
qualifications for the role but you should have a broad 
general knowledge of motor sport across Scotland and 
a particular interest in how the sport can be sustained 

and developed.    

Any individual who is interested in finding out more 

about what is involved can contact Pete Weall. 

peterweall@scottishcarclubs.com 

07985 356046 or 0141 775 2949 



 

Rory Bryant - National Development Officer  

²9Ωw9 w9/w¦L¢LbDΗ 

!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǇŀǎǎƛƻƴŀǘŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǎǇƻǊǘǎ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ƛƴ ƳƻǘƻǊ ǎǇƻǊǘΚ ²ŜΩǊŜ ǎŜŜƪƛƴƎ ŀ bŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ 5ŜǾŜƭƻǇπ

ment Manager and a National Development Officer to implement our 2016 ς 2020 Strategy and support the growth 

and development of motor sport in Scotland. 

Visit the news page of our website for full job specs and details: 

http://www.scottishmotorsports.co.uk/news/  

Student Challenge Event 

A cold but sunny Knockhill racing circuit played host to the SMS Student Challenge on 5th March. The event, which 

is running for the second year, attracted almost 50 students from across the 

country. Teams were fielded from; Aberdeen University, Edinburgh Univer-

sity, Edinburgh College, Robert Gordons University and Strathclyde Univer-

sity. 

The day was formatted on a rotation basis with student teams taking part in 

the following challenges across the day: 

¶ AutoSolo ςrun by Glenrothes Motor Sport Club, with cars provided by 

John Mackay and Brian Cameron. 

¶ Karting ς run by Knockhill on their kart track 

¶ Table Top Rally ςrun by Ewan Leeming 

¶ Trials bike riding ς an introduction to trials riding delivered by SACU 

coaches 

As a team, the aim of the game was to be the quickest across all three of the competitive activities (AutoSolo, 

YŀǊǘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ¢ŀōƭŜ ¢ƻǇ wŀƭƭȅύΦ  ¢ƘŜ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴ ǿŀǎ ŎƭƻǎŜ ŀƴŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΤ wƻōŜǊǘ DƻǊŘƻƴΩǎ ǘƻƻƪ ǘƘŜ ǎǇƻƛƭǎΣ 

closely followed by Edinburgh College in 2nd and Edinburgh University in 3rd. 

However, whilst we all love a bit of friendly competition, the main purpose of the day was to highlight how much 

fun grassroots motorsport can be and how easy it is to get involved. 

hǾŜǊŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΣ ǿƛǘƘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ƘŀǇǇȅ ŦŀŎŜǎ ƭŜŀǾƛƴƎ YƴƻŎƪƘƛƭƭ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ ²ŜΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ŀ ōƛƎ 

thank you to everyone that supported the event and helped make it happen. Special thanks go out to Knockhill for 

the use of the facilities, Raymond Mann for his expertise in recording the results and all the activity organisers. 

! ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƳŜƴǘƛƻƴ ŀƭǎƻ Ƙŀǎ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ .Ǌƛŀƴ /ŀƳŜǊƻƴΣ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜŘ ǊƛƎƘǘ ǿƛǘƘ DƭŜƴǊƻǘƘŜǎ a/Ωǎ .ƛƭƭ /ǊŜŜǾȅΦ !ŦǘŜǊ ŀƭƭƻǿπ

ing the students to abuse his Ford Ka in the AutoSolo, Brian kindly donated it to Glenrothes Motorsport Club. Glen-

rothes will now look after the car and will make it available for people to use in similar events throughout the year. 

This will be a valuable resource in encouraging more people to get involved in the sport ς Thanks Brian!  



 

Ignition Festival  

The news has broken that a new three-day motoring festival will 

be greeting the streets of Glasgow this year, starting on the 5th 

August.  

IƻǎǘŜŘ ŀǘ DƭŀǎƎƻǿΩǎ {9//Σ ǘƘŜ LƎƴƛǘƛƻƴ CŜǎǘƛǾŀƭ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƘƻǿŎŀǎŜ ŀƭƭ 

aspects of motoring and will also pay homage to some of the 

ǿƻǊƭŘΩǎ ƎǊŜŀǘŜǎǘ ƳƻǘƻǊǎǇƻǊǘ ǎǘŀǊǎΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅǎ ƻŦ ƛŎƻƴƛŎ ŎŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ ōƛƪŜǎΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ŀ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ƭƻŎŀƭ ƘŜǊƻ 

/ƻƭƛƴ aŎwŀŜΩǎ Ǌŀƭƭȅ ŎŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƳƻǳǘƘ-watering machines from the great marques of the past and pre-

sent. The event will also feature a bespoke street track around the grounds of the SECC which will hold live demon-

ǎǘǊŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ǘƘǊŜŜ ŘŀȅǎΦ bƻǘŀōƭȅΣ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴ ŀŎǘƛƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘΩǎ ƻǿƴ Cм ǎǘŀǊΣ 5ŀǾƛŘ /ƻǳƭǘƘŀǊŘΣ ǿƘƻ 

will take to the specially designed street circuit in a Red Bull Racing Formula 1 car.  

{ŎƻǘǘƛǎƘ aƻǘƻǊ {ǇƻǊǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŘŜƭƛƎƘǘŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘΩǎ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŜǊǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ŜƴƎŀƎŜ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǘƻǊǎǇƻǊǘǎ ŎƻƳπ

munity with the Ignition Festival at all levels. The event will showcase the pinnacle of the sport by giving fans the 

ǳƴƛǉǳŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ŀƴŘ ƘŜŀǊ ŀ CƻǊƳǳƭŀ м ŎŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǊŜŜǘǎ ƻŦ DƭŀǎƎƻǿΣ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎŜ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘΩǎ 

rich motor sporting heritage, with displays of iconic cars and bikes. However, at grassroots level, the Ignition Festi-

val will provide an excellent platform for us to showcase our sport to the public and to help them start their very 

own motorsport journey.  

{ǘƛǊƭƛƴƎ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘƛŜǎ Ψ{ǘƛǊƭȅƳǇƛŎǎΩ 

As part of our ongoing commitment to increasing student motorsport participation, 

ǿŜ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŜŘ {ǘƛǊƭƛƴƎ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘƛŜǎ Ψ{ǘƛǊƭȅƳǇƛŎǎΩ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƻƴ олth March. The event was a 

Ƴǳƭǘƛ ǎǇƻǊǘ ǘŀǎǘŜǊ ŘŀȅΣ ǿƘŜǊŜ DƻǾŜǊƴƛƴƎ ōƻŘƛŜǎ ǿŜǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƻ ΨǎŜƭƭΩ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

sports, with a mixture of static stands and physical taster sessions (Space at the 

venue omitted us from running an AutoSolo!). 

A team were on hand to provide the students with information on how you get in-

ǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƛƴ н ϧ п ǿƘŜŜƭ ƳƻǘƻǊǎǇƻǊǘΦ Lƴ ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴΣ ǿŜ ŀƭǎƻ Ǌŀƴ ŀ ǘǊƛŀƭǎ ōƛƪŜ ΨōŀƭŀƴŎŜ ŎƘŀƭπ

ƭŜƴƎŜΩΣ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ōŀƭŀƴŎŜ ƻƴ ŀ ǎǘŀǘƛƻƴŀǊȅ ǘǊƛŀƭǎ ōƛƪŜ ŦƻǊ ŀǎ ƭƻƴƎ 

as they could, with Easter eggs awarded to the top performers on the day!   

However, it was not all fun and games! There is currently no motorsport club at Stir-

ƭƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ōŜƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƳŜ ƻŦ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘΩǎ ŜƭƛǘŜ ǎǇƻǊǘƛƴƎ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǘȅ - ΨǘƘŜ {ǇƻǊǘǎŎƻǘƭŀƴŘ Lƴǎǘƛπ

ǘǳǘŜ ƻŦ {ǇƻǊǘΩ - it is a key university for us to have a link with. The aim of the day was 

therefore to gather the names and details of students who had an interest in the sport, with a view to facilitating 

ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ŎǊŜŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ŀ Ψ{ǘƛǊƭƛƴƎ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ aƻǘƻǊǎǇƻǊǘ /ƭǳōΩΦ  

Student footfall on the day was disappointing but some good connections were made with both students and 

sports staff. Subsequently, we agreed to return to the universities Freshers fair in September to build on the inter-

est for a club at the university. 

 Best wishes, 

Rory Bryant 

www.scottishmotorsports.co.uk 
 
                                                     



Marshals Required 

Marshal Training 
21st May 

Knockhill Race Circuit 
Modules include introduction to rally and 
speed, personal safety, spectator safety, 

conflict resolution and introduction to  
radio. 

 
28th May 

Grampian Transport Museum Aberdeen-
shire 

Modules include incident handling includ-
ing communications, reporting and a 

practical. Also fire training. 
 

Please email  
training@scottishcarclubs.com  

to register 
interest!  

 
Keep up to date with training info online 

at 
 

http://www.scottishcarclubs.com/
training.aspx 

Check the SACC website for 
more information,  

 club contacts, event  
calendar and latest news  

 
www.scottishcarclubs.com  



Marshals Required 

Callander Comp Safari - 7th & 8th May 2016 

This is going to be a fantastic event - the first on Scottish soil this year! 

 

Look out your flourescent jacket, dust down those MSA radio's and repair the threadbare flags - and if you 

have got none of that stuff, just come along anyway and we will put on some great racing. 

 

The Comp is running over 2 days but help on either or both days, what ever you can manage, would be 

much appreciated. 

 

The single stage will be approx 5 miles and drivers will complete 8 laps on Sat and 7 on Sun.  Drivers will 

start in the technically challenging old sand quarry before a high speed run through the forests and back into 

the sand quarry over some challenging off-road obstacles. 

 

Marshals sign on will open at 8:00am on Saturday with a briefing at 8:30am for all to be in position in stage 

by 9:00am.   First competitive lap is at 10am and the course is scheduled to close at 5:00pm (although this 

can be extended by 30mins if significant delays during the day). 

 

On Sunday marshals sign on opens at 8am again, but briefing at 8:45 (really only for those not there on Sat-

urday) and again in position by 9:00 and first live competitor at 10:00am.   Estimated finish on Sunday is 

3:30pm 

 

A burger van is located in the service area and we would normally have a stop for lunch. 

 

Rustic camping is available on site if you decide to stay over, but no water, etc.   A couple of portaloos are 

provided. 

 

A location map can be found at http://slroc2.co.uk/index.php/events/club-calendar/

icalrepeat.detail/2016/05/07/215/-/comp-safari-7th-8th-may  

 

If you have any questions please do ask, it would be great to have you along. 

 

Please let me know if you cab help. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Dean 

 

Dean Pugh 

Chief Marshal - SCCC 

07590 696 400 
 

http://slroc2.co.uk/index.php/events/club-calendar/icalrepeat.detail/2016/05/07/215/-/comp-safari-7th-8th-may
http://slroc2.co.uk/index.php/events/club-calendar/icalrepeat.detail/2016/05/07/215/-/comp-safari-7th-8th-may


BLACK BULL ECURIE ECOSSE EXTENDS BRITISH GT PLANS WITH GT4 

PROGRAMME   

Line-up includes Ecurie Ecosse Young Driver Initiative members Ciaran Haggerty and Sandy Mitchell 
  

Black Bull Ecurie Ecosse, who recently announced its plans to race as a McLaren GT customer team in the 2016 British 
GT Championship with a McLaren 650S GT3, has also confirmed its plans to compete in the hotly contested GT4 cate-
gory with Scottish juniors, Ciaran Haggerty and Sandy Mitchell.  
  
Reaffirming its support for young talent, both Haggerty and Mitchell have come through the Ecurie Ecosse Young Driver Initiative, 
which was launched last year. Indeed, the legendary Scottish squad will run the McLaren 570S GT4 alongside its GT3 campaign, 
allowing the youngsters to work closely alongside factory driver Rob Bell and Ecurie Ecosse Director and driver Alasdair McCaig. 
  
Following a successful campaign in the BRDC Formula 4 Championship last year with the support of Ecurie Ecosse, 19-year-old 
Ciaran Haggerty first came to the teamôs attention after winning the 2014 Scottish FF1600 Championship under the watchful eye 
of three-time Indy 500 winner and four-time IndyCar champion, Dario Franchitti, who has supported the Young Driver Initiative 
since its inception as a platform to nurture Scottish talent in motorsport. 
  
At only 16-years-old, Sandy Mitchell is set to become the youngest driver to compete in British GT history. But despite his youth, 
the karting superstar made his mark in the 2015 MSA Formula finishing the competitive junior championship seventh in his rookie 
year. 
  
With heritage at the core of the Ecurie Ecosse name, the Scottish outfit has extended its partnership with award-winning Scotch 
whisky producers, Black Bull, whose logo will take pride of place on the eye-catching black, blue and white McLarens when the 
cars take to the track for British GTôs opening round at Brands Hatch (April 17). 
  
Andrew Kirkaldy, Managing Director, McLaren GT:  ñThe decision to run the two Ecurie Ecosse Young Drivers was a very easy 
one. We conducted some pre-season testing and it was very clear from the outset that both Haggerty and Mitchell are stars of the 
future. Their pace and feedback is very good and of a level that we are comfortable with, showing that they are ready for the chal-
lenge. Having Rob in the same team will be a great asset for them to use and we hope to see some good results for the new 
model.ò 
  
Hugh McCaig, Patron, Ecurie Ecosse:  ñIt is a fantastic feeling to see two of Scotlandôs young superstars take the next step in to 
top-level GT racing.  I am sure the GT4 category will be an ideal platform for Ciaran and Sandy to demonstrate their talent with 
the support of the Ecurie Ecosse Young Drivers Initiative.ò 


